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Sunday, April 17,  2022 - EASTER SUNDAY 
      9:30 am	 Sunday School  
    10:30 am	 Worship
   corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
    11:30 am     Annual Easter Egg Hunt FBC Court Yard

Tuesday, April 19, 2022 
      5:30  pm     Personnel Committee Meeting

Wednesday, April 20, 2022 
       5:30 pm     Meal (contact church office by Mon., 
                            April 18th to reserve your spot).   
       6:15 pm     Children & Youth Activities
                             Adult Bible Study        
 
Thursday, April 21, 2022 
    12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

 Sunday, April 24th
   9:30 am	 Breakfast with Austin Carty
 10:30 am	 Worship with Austin Carty   

The O.W.L.S. are “On the road again,”   Tuesday, April 26th. They 
will leave First Baptist Church at 11:30 am and go to the Olive 
Garden in Richmond, Kentucky for lunch.  After lunch they will 
check out the new Buc-ee’s at exit 83. The cost of the trip is the 
cost of your lunch and spending money for Buc-ee’s. You might 
want to take an insulated container for purchases.  A sign up 
sheet is available in the office. 

Dear First Baptist Church, 
We just wanted to let you know how very much Lynn’s service meant to us. 
It was beautiful and so meaningful to have her back with her church family 
and friends. The food was delicious and appreciated. All the old friends 
serving and arranging it was so special. Doug, Paul, and Alex could not have 
done better. All of you were so kind and helpful through this sad, sad time 
for us. I felt like we had all come home. It was so comforting for us.

Our heartfelt thanks, 

Steele, Morgan, and Stanifer families

Memorial Gifts:

A gift has been given to the Mustard Seed Garden
in memory of TAMARA HALL

by
Jennifer Hannah

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of ALMA LUNDY

by
Bill & Ann Hacker
Luster Patterson

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of LYNN STEELE

by
Kelvin & Vicki Morgan

The Stanifer Living Trust

 A gift has been given to the Food Pantry
by

Your friendly State Farm Agent

Menu - April 20th:
Baked Spaghetti

Salad 
Bread & Dessert

www.corbinfbc.org

There may not be a more highly anticipated event on the Christian 
calendar than Easter Sunday, and rightfully so! We dare to proclaim 
a resurrected Savior! To revel in such audacity, we would be wise to 
reflect on what resurrection means in our lives and could mean for 
our world.  
 
We need resurrection. We were dead and have been made alive, 
anew in Christ. The world is war-torn and inundated with sickness 
and injustice. The world is dying, but God is reconciling by the 
power of resurrection in Christ passed down to us.  
 
Celebrate this, the great day of Resurrection, but never lose sight 
of how badly we and the world need resurrection. Sing loud your 
alleluias. Witness the resurrection in your lives. Proclaim and work 
for resurrection in the world today. May God restore all that is 
dying, through Christ our Resurrected Lord. Amen and Alleluia! 



First Baptist Church at Worship 

EASTER SUNDAY
The Celebration of Resurrection

 
Scripture Lessons

Isaiah 65:17-25 
Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24 

John 20:1-18 
 

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks
 

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Seeing the Point - Being Seen”

 
 

To help us more fully celebrate resurrection, we will ring 
bells each time the word Alleluia is said or sung.  Please 

bring a bell to worship so that you may add to our Easter joy.

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Daniel Lowe
			   606-521-9552

  April 10, 2022 Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		  $       8,490.45
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  		  $  228,043.11
		   YTD Budget Goal:		  $  280,335.00

The Easter Cross is placed in honor of PAT HUFF and in 
memory of DAVE HUFF  

by grandchildren
Alex & Mark Kuyper, Clay & Elizabeth Elliott,

Nick & Cynthia Huff; Meredith & Marcus Niemann
Mike & Jessica Huff,  Haley & Drew McDonald 

and by great-grandchildren
Annalee Rose Kuyper & Emmerson Anne Kuyper; 
Adeline Elizabeth Elliott & John Clayton Elliott, II

Laykin Greer Huff & David Nickell Huff, III
and Eloise Margaret Niemann

and in loving memory of my dad, VELMER HOPPER
by

Karen Hopper Vanover and Jerry Vanover

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, April 17, 2022 are placed 
in honor of all SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS for their 

continued dedication throughout the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 

FBC scholarship applications are available. You may call us 
at 528-4738 or email pbradley@corbinfbc.org to request a 
copy. The application deadline is 12:00 p.m. on Friday, 
May 6, 2022. If you have questions, please contact the 
church office

We are overjoyed to welcome back our friend and former pastor, 
Rev. Dr. Austin Carty, on Sunday, April 24! He has recently released a 
successful book on ministry and reading, and he will present on that 
book during the Sunday School hour that morning. Then, as he has 
done many other times, he will preach in our worship service. We 
hope you will join us as we welcome back Austin!

MEET OUR NEW AUDIO-VIDEO TECHNICIAN

My name is Kody Morris and I have been a member of FBC ever 
since I can remember. I got married here in October of 2020, to my 
wife Natalie Morris Also in 2020, I graduated from University of the 
Cumberlands with a Major in Information Technology and a minor in 
Communications. I'm excited to use my degree and Worship all in the 
same place! I look forward to seeing all of the familiar faces and all of 
the new ones as well! If you have any questions please feel free to reach 
out!


